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Spring sports are coming to a close.  OHS Girls’ Golf Team competed in district and earned 2
nd

 

place; they will be traveling to regionals to be held in Midland. 

 

The tennis teams fared well also.  The boys are district champs, and the girls’ team will be 

sending some girls to regionals in Odessa.  Coach Justiss can’t remember the last time when 

OHS had a tennis team competing in regionals in this sport, so we are excited to have these 

young people do so well. 

 

District track meet will hold their district meet in Crane on Thursday.  We expect our athletes to 

excel in their events. 

 

Baseball and softball is still underway.  These athletes are giving it their all, and are still not 

completely out of the district race.   

 

Our search for a basketball coach has offered the opportunity to receive 53 applications, which 

have been narrowed down to 6.  We expect to make a selection and announcement within the 

next week or two. 

 

Our middle school athletes have also had a busy spring.  The track team competed in their 

district meet in Presidio last Saturday.  We want to commend Presidio ISD for an event that was 

run smoothly, efficiently, and in a very timely manner.  All events were over by 5:00 P.M.  It 

was a positive experience for our young athletes. 

 

With the exception of tennis, all middle school spring sports have now concluded.  Their tennis 

team will have their last match the 1
st
 week of May. 

 

Our coaching staff and students have done an outstanding job in all spring sports.  We look 

forward to continue seeing our athletes as they go on to represent our school in regional 

competition. 

 
 

 
   


